3 Andrew Court
2 Wedderburn Rd
London NW3 5QE
14-1-15
Dear East Area Team

Planning application22014/7292/P4 Wedderburn Rd, NW3 SQE

I have already commented on this, but did not realise at the time the full extent of this
proposal. I am writing to say that I fully agree with all the points made in the letter on behalf
of the freechold company of 19-12-14. [ should like to emphasise in particular the misery this
is going to inflict over a long period; I am in my 80's and at home most of the day, so will get
no relief from the noise and disturbance. If, as seems likely, there is damage to Andrew Court,
this will mean subsequent repairs to our own building and further loss of amenity.

It is outrageous that wealthy people should be able to inflict serious damage on their
neighbours to satisfy their own desire for unnecessary extra amenities. I beg you to have the
courage of Kensington and Chelsea and say no to this kind of proposal.

Yours faithfuily

(Mrs Terri Banks)



